Seton Catholic Central School March 18th Newsletter

Here are some important events coming up:

- Friday March 18th: Annual Regional Olympiad Competition @ BU
- Friday March 18th: Financial Aid forms due
- March 21st 28th: Easter Break No School
- Congratulations to Maya Haykel who is this year's Valedictorian and Andrea Martinez who is this year's Salutatorian.
- Congrats to the students who participated in the SUNY-Broome Robotics Competition: Eli Wirth, EJ Wirth, Lexie Wirth, Evan Wirth, Eddie Wirth, Gabe Rogers, Caleb Dickinson, Aidan Driscoll, Jack Haykal
- Congrats to the following students on all of their accomplishments and hard work in the Science Fair: Evan and Nick Anderson, Aliya Badr, Meghan Berg, Sarah Brown, Frances Burnett, Chris Cable, Grace Cawley, Valerie Crowley, Aiden Driscoll, Yungting Fang, Allayna Howard, Olivia Li, Molly Matthews, Rita Merke, Emma Olsian, James Redmore, Gabe Rogers, Molly Speicher, Emma Taylor, Nicky Van Donsel, and Brady Wheeler-Neiman.
- Please remember that Re-registration is happening right now. If you need a new application please contact the office. Also, any family requesting financial aid must complete the Smart Tuition Financial Aid application on an annual basis. This is Diocesan aid and needs to be completed in order to be considered eligible for local sources of financial aid. Beginning in 2016/2017, the Smart Tuition Financial Aid application must be completed online. There are no paper forms available. Please read through the attached documents and note especially the due date for completion is March 18th. If you do not have access to a fax machine or need access to a computer, please contact the office to arrange a time to meet. In addition to Diocesan financial aid, Seton Catholic Central has numerous additional local sources of financial aid that may be available to families with children attending grades 7-12. Please review the first two pages of the attachment which provides information and requirements for each source. Complete the Seton Catholic Central Financial Aid form and return the completed form and return by Friday, March 18th.
- Modified Spring Sports starts Tuesday 3/29
- Saintly Grounds could greatly use donations of; cases of bottled water, Gatorade, Power Aid, baked chips and Sunny D. They could use any donations in resale packages. Thank you so much!

• <u>Scrip Program</u>- Don't forget our Scrip program! Scrip is a cash back reward payment in the form of tuition credit. Anyone can participate! Any questions please contact Erin Brown or Denise Anderson.

It's not too late to get involved as a SCRIP coordinator! If interested in helping to keep the program in our school system, please inquire about helping out. Contact Erin or Denise with questions about the coordinator's role. With one person it's a monthly commitment – and with more people, it's even less! You will NOT be left to take over alone – we're simply looking for more involvement.

• <u>Box Tops/Soup Labels</u> – Don't forget that we still collect box tops and soup labels to help fund various activities. You can drop them off in the office.

God Bless, Mr. Martinkovic Principal

Facebook: <u>/SetonCC</u> Twitter: <u>SCCPrincipal</u>